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September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

On Thursday 4th October, we will be holding an Information Evening specifically for parents/carers of Year 8 

and the students themselves. The event will run from 6pm – 7.15pm in Big School.  

During the evening, you will learn how to best support your son through the next four years of his time at 

BVGS and in the run up to his GCSE examinations. I will be addressing the super-curricular opportunities 

available to your son in order to best prepare him for the broadened curriculum at GCSE level.   

The purpose of this evening is to ensure that together, home and school are giving a united message to 

students about how to be a successful student both in and out of the classroom. There will be presentations 

from the Headteacher Mr Robson, current students from Year 9, as well as an opportunity to hear about the 

exciting ‘World Challenge’ expedition available to your son for 2020.  

Please fill in the reply slip below and I ask that it be returned to Form Tutors by Friday 28th September 

confirming your attendance. It is expected that all students attend with their parents/carers as this offers an 

invaluable opportunity to understand how to hit the ground running in the next stage of their academic 

career.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information. 

M.bousfield@bishopveseys.bham.sch.uk  

I look forward to welcoming you back to Bishop Vesey’s Grammar School. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Min Bousfield  

Head of Year 8 

Bishop Vesey’s Grammar School      

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Students Name: ___________________________________________ Form: ___________ 

I confirm that I will be attending / cannot attend (circle as appropriate) the Year 8 Information Evening with 

my son/daughter on Thursday 4th October 2018. 

Parent/Carer Signature ______________________________   Date_____________ 

mailto:M.bousfield@bishopveseys.bham.sch.uk

